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Dear Tim: 

I do hope this letter finds you and all our friends at Lawson & Thompson well. 

I’m writing to you to say a huge thank you to the staff and clients that have contributed a percentage of the Will writing 

fees to us here at ‘Cry in the Dark’. 

 

The sum of £230 was raised during the month of February 2018 and will go towards the cost of a new minibus that is so 

desperately needed at this time for our projects out in North East Romania. 

 

The minibus is a lifeline for many of the children and their families that our part of our Hospice program. The minibus 

enables us to pick up the patients directly from their homes and bring them directly to our Hospice Centre ‘Hospice Lumina’ 

where they receive expert palliative respite and terminal care. 

During the summer the minibus is also used to transport our U.K school volunteer students around as they travel from 

project to project helping families and communities as they go.  

We have seen many wonderful things over the last twenty years of working in this region of Romania and gifts such as 

yours, will help us to continue to do so. 

 

With kind regards and thanks 

Steve 

Steve Cooper 

CEO/Founder Cry in the Dark 

 

 

 

Cry in the Dark is a UK Registered Charity No 1071517. Why not visit us at: www.cryinthedark.org 


